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Nursery: Summer Term 2 2023.
Welcome to the second half of our Summer Term. 
During the last half term, the children enjoyed celebrating King Charles III’s Coronation. Wejoined in an afternoon of singing and performing with the rest of the school. 
We enjoyed our focus text ‘Silly Doggy!’ 
Our focus text this half term is ‘Supertato’ by Sue Hendra; alongside this we will be planning learning opportunities from the children’s interests. We will be continuing to share a wide range of books, rhymes, poems and songs.
 To prepare the children who will be joining Reception class we have had some extra sessions working with the Reception staff across both Nursery and Reception. All of our children have really enjoyed exploring the environment and working with different members of staff.
This term will be our sports day; we will be doing lots of practising to get ready for it. Parents and carers will be invited so look out for your invitation.
There will be weekly updates on the Nursery page on the school website showing the learning which has taken place during the week. We always love to hear from families about things the children have done at home, please continue to share photographs and ideas on Class Dojo. We would also love to hear about any ideas you would like to share for any of the learning we will be doing.
We encourage you to share a book with your child as often as possible. Reading with your child can have huge benefits: comfort and reassurance, confidence and security, relaxation, happiness and fun. It can build self-esteem, expand vocabulary, feed imagination and a story at bedtime may even help to improve sleeping patterns. We have lots of wonderful books in our Nursery and your child is welcome to bring a book home to share with you.
As a church school, our learning takes place through Christian Values. This term our value is Truthfulness. The children will be looking at how this value links to our topics and how they can display our value in their everyday lives. If you see your child, or any member of the Holy Trinity community displaying any of our core values, we’d love to hear about it. We will be awarding children who go above and beyond to show our values a special award at the end of each term.







If you have any questions or concerns about any of the above, please do not hesitate to ask.
Many thanks,
Mrs Kenning, Miss Evans, Miss Roberts & Mrs Wickwar
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